
 
 

 

Dated:2 9 . 04.2024 

Circular 

‘Every morning I wake up I believed that I could score runs for India’.  

                                                                                                                   -  Sourav Ganguly  

 

  Dear Parents  

      

     Warm Greetings!! 

 

Our school believes in a continuous emphasis on sports activities as an integral part of 

the curriculum. In this direction we are pleased to announce that we are starting cricket 

academy in our school campus from 1
st
 May, 2024. Students studying in class III to XII 

are eligible to take admission in the same. 

 

Fee Details: 

 For school students -  Rs 1200 /- 

 For Outsiders - Rs 1500 / - 

 

The practice of cricket will be taken after the school hours.  

 Timings : 4.30  pm -7:30 pm 

 
For more details contact: School Reception  

            Contact No. : 0161-5033716 

            Mr. Abhinandan (Cricket Coach)  

                                         Contact No. : +917973890190 

  

 Regards  

 Principal 


